

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC SCHOOLS

LLOYD W. KING, STATE SUPERINTENDENT CITY OF JEFFERSON

September 24, 1941

Doctor Forrest C. Allen
Director of Physical Education & Head Basketball Coach
University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Forrest:

The department is appreciative of the assistance you have given in the production of our Health, Physical Education and Recreation Bulletin No. 9. I am pleased to send you a copy under separate cover, as I think you will be interested in looking over the work of our committee.

I hope all is going well on the Jayhawker campus, and that the basketball season will be just another good one.

Sincerely yours

LLOYD W. KING

State Superintendent

F. G. STITH, Coordinator Health, Physical Education and Recreation

FGS/m